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Federal Communications commission
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554
ATTENTION: Media Bureau

Dear Sir or Madam: Re: WZRA - CD (Facility 2130)

The purpose of this letter is to notify the FCC re change in location of main studio for WZRA-CD.

WZRA previous location: 109 S. Bayview Blvd.; Ste. A; Oldsmar, Fl.; 34677

The new main studio location is: 107 Dunbar Ave.; Ste. K; Oldsmar, Fl.; 34677.

The new studio is approx. two miles from previous location.
Community of license has remained the same, that is, Oldsmar, Florida.

On October 15, 2015, a Minor Change application was filed for the purpose of notifying the FCC re main
studio location change. At that time an FCC employee instructed us to file this form via the LMS system.
The file It is 0000005000. However, we also changed a radio station studio location and filed a similar
application and later Mr. Son Nguyen informed us that this was not necessary and that only a letter was
required to inform the FCC re main studio change and he then dismissed the application for our radio
station. Therefore, we are requesting that the same be authorized for WZRA-CD, that is, the application
file # 0000005000 be dismissed.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best Regards,

Sotirios Age latos

President

AMKA Broadcast Network, Inc.

727-771-9569

727- 458-5329 (cell)
Email: wzra48@yahoo.com


